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MEMORANDUM NO. 2015-099 
 
TO:  School District Superintendents 
  Principals 
 
FROM:  Bruce Hayes, School Safety Consultant 

Accountability Division 
 
DATE:  September 8, 2015 

 
SUBJECT: Hazardous Materials Guidelines 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 

UPDATED EDITION OF SAFETY PUBLICATION 
RELEASED 
 

The fifth edition of the Wyoming Hazardous Materials Guidelines 

has been released. It updates terminology, definitions, and links 

from the prior iteration, which was released in 2012.  

Proper storage and disposal of hazardous materials are critical to 

keeping our schools safe. These materials are used by schools in 

chemistry labs, custodial closets, kitchens, and even bathrooms.  

 

The Guidelines are available as an attachment to this memo, and 

also on the web at http://edu.wyoming.gov/in-the-classroom/health-

safety/facilities-safety. 

 

Contributions were made by the Department of Environmental 

Quality, and the University of Wyoming served in a consultative 

capacity. Please ensure that your chemistry instructors and other 

applicable staff have a copy. 

 

For more information, please contact Bruce Hayes, School Safety 

Consultant, at 307-777-6198, or email bruce.hayes@wyo.gov. 

 

Attachment: 

Guidelines for Hazmat – 5th Ed. 
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